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| am very concerned about the proposed amendments to this rule. It will dramatically reduce
the ability of all organizations to register all Colorado citizens to vote. A strong democracy
relies on having every eligible citizen be able to have his/her voice heard through voting. We
need to make registering voters and the ability to vote easier, not harder. By proposing these
methods to clean up the process, you are in effect making it more difficult for Colorado to
achieve the purpose of ensuring that every citizen has a voice in our government. | am very
much opposed to these amendments.
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